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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Cllr Tim Smith <TSmith@rutland.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 August 2023 14:10
To: Sue Brown
Cc: Rowan; clerk@northluffenham.org.uk; clerk@southluffenham.community; 

ewpcclerk@gmail.com; Cllr Gale Waller
Subject: RE: Multiply courses for Rutland

Dear Sue, 
This sounds a very good idea. The best way would be to send a message to the clerks of North Luffenham, South 
Luffenham, Empingham and Edith Weston and I have included them in the email. They would bring this up in 
correspondence for their PCs to discuss. 
You are welcome to come to our PC meeƟng in North Luffenham on 16-08-23 at 7pm in our Community Centre. If 
this doesn’t work for you we could try and meet up and discuss your proposal. 
Kind regards 
Tim 
  

From: Sue Brown <SBrown@rutland.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 3:52 PM 
To: Cllr Tim Smith <TSmith@rutland.gov.uk> 
Subject: Multiply courses for Rutland 
  
Dear Cllr Smith 
  
I work for the Council’s Adult Learning Service (RALSS), based at Oakham Enterprise Park, and am promoƟng the free 
courses we can offer to adults over the age of 19. These courses come under the heading of MulƟply and are free. I 
really want to reach those residents who may not get into Oakham or the Enterprise Park and set some courses up 
in the villages. 
  
We have a course running at present in Exton village hall, teaching Digital Skills, and I am looking for some support 
within other Rutland villages. As councillor for Normanton ward, I wondered if you could advise me on how best to 
approach your ward to enable them to engage with the courses we can offer.  
  
We have a budget to hire village halls, we offer a wide range of acƟviƟes and learning experiences and the criteria is 
for parƟcipants to be over 19 and either not have a level 2 maths qualificaƟon or be working below that level now. 
  
I would be happy to meet with locals from the community in any of the villages to try and facilitate running courses 
in the areas if you can suggest likely candidates.  
  
Looking forward to hearing from you, 
Yours sincerely 
  
Sue Brown 
  
  
Sue Brown | Multiply Engagement Officer 
Rutland Adult Learning & Skills Service (Rutland County Council) 
Ground floor, Unit 16a, Gate 2, Oakham Enterprise Park 
Ashwell Road, Oakham, Rutland LE15 7TU 
  
t: 01572 758122 | e: sbrown@rutland.gov.uk 
w: www.rutland.gov.uk / www.ralss.org.uk 
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Facebook | Twitter | Instagram 
  
If my email finds you outside of your normal working hours, please feel free to read, act on or respond 
at a time that works for you. 
  
Details regarding your data protection rights and how the Council processes your data can be found at: 
www.rutland.gov.uk/my-council/data-protection 
  
Rutland County Council 
Customer Service Centre: 01572 722 577 
 
Visitor Parking Information & Map: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-community/parking/council-car-parks/ 
Email Enquiries: enquiries@rutland.gov.uk 
Council Website: http://www.rutland.gov.uk  
Visiting Rutland? http://www.discover-rutland.co.uk 
 
The views expressed in this email are those of the author and may not be official policy. Internet email should not be treated as a secure form of communication. Please 
notify the sender if received in error.  

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 


